Spring Arbor Township Board - March 10, 2009

A special meeting of the Spring Arbor Township Board was held Tuesday, March 10, 2009, at 4:00 p.m. in the Township Hall. Members present: Trustees Joel Freehling, Troy Ganton, Patricia Short and Brent Williams. Absent: Supervisor Marston Fortress, Clerk Randi Holthouse and Treasurer Colleen Gibbs. The meeting was called to order by Trustee Williams.

After discussion of the national and state economy, the following recommendation was made:

For the purpose of building the 2009-2010 budget, there will be no salary increases for employees and elected officials.

Meeting adjourned.

Signed:

Patricia Short Recording Secretary